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Eastbound I-20 Reopened in Kershaw County
 

A section of Interstate 20 eastbound in Kershaw County was reopened shortly before 12:30 pm Sunday, 
May 15, after recovery of a tractor-trailer that crashed into the Wateree River earlier this month.

The closure was necessary for two heavy duty tow trucks to set up on the eastbound bridge and extract 
the trailer and rig from the river below.

On May 1, the tractor trailer crashed through guardrail and landed in the river.
Photos: Crews remove part of a tractor trailer Sunday morning, May 15, 2016. (Photo by Rob 

Thompson/SCDOT)
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